November 30, 2010

Mayor John Dickert
& the Common Council

Ladies and Gentlemen:

The Parks, Recreation and Cultural Services Department would like to meet with the
Public Safety & Licensing Committee to request final payment for Contract 43-10 (KO-
052) Boiler Replacement at Bryant Community Center and Wustum Museum by Martin

Peterson Co., Inc. of Kenosha, WI.

It is recommended that this work be accepted and authorization for final payment be
approved for a total contract amount of $150,655.00 from the following accounts:

990.680.5010, Bryant Center Replace Boiler, $107,855.00.
655.000.5980, Wustum HVAC, $42,800.00
This contract was approved by Resolution 10-5426 of September 7, 2010.

Staff will be available at the meeting to discuss this in greater detail.
Respectfully requested,

Donnie Snow
Director

WESSC)



